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RoSPA award
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Inviron has recently been recognised for its health and safety performance throughout 2022.

It has been awarded a Highly Commended Facilities Management Award for clearly demonstrating their
dedication to ensuring its staff, customers, clients and contractors get home safely at the end of every
working day. This acknowledgment follows seven consecutive years of achieving RoSPA Gold Awards, in
addition to their Commended Award achieved for 2021.

Their Always Safety First approach remains core to their daily operations and has become a key
behavioural value allowing them to always ensure Zero Harm. The Royal Society for the Prevention of
Accidents (RoSPA) is a British charity that aims to save lives and prevent life-changing injuries which occur
as a result of accidents. Their Awards is one of the most prestigious and recognised schemes in the world
with almost 2,000 entries every year, nearly 50 countries and a reach of over 7 million employees.

Elaine Clark, Compliance Manager, commented “This is yet another fantastic achievement for Inviron to
obtain not only our 8th Gold Award but a Highly Commended in the Industry Sector Award Entry. These
Awards are very competitive, and judging is to the highest standard. We were Commended on our
submission last year, so to achieve this demonstrates our continued commitment throughout all aspects of
the business. We are delighted to receive this award and are proud to be a leader on H&S within the FM
industry.”

Julia Small, RoSPA’s Achievements Director, added “We are thrilled that Inviron has won the RoSPA Highly
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Commended Award and would like to congratulate them on showing an unwavering commitment to
keeping their employees, clients and customers safe from accidental harm and injury”.


